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COMMUNITY AND ELECTED 
LEADERS ARE ON OUR SIDE!

Briceno, center,  with Fountain Valley NUHW members. 

Assemblymember Sharon Quirk-Silva, 
Santa Ana Councilmember Jose Solorio, 
Orange County Labor Federation and 
its delegates, and Clergy & Laity United 
for Economic Justice  (CLUE) and its 
members, all wrote letters to Fountain 
Valley executives urging them to 
respect their workers.

“We are united in supporting NUHW members at 
Fountain Valley Hospital in their struggle to win 
a fair contract. Their skills and commitment to 
delivery high quality patient care in Orange County 
makes a difference in our community. We commend 
them for their work and determination to winning a 
fair contract.”

Ada Briceno
Treasurer, UNITE HERE 11


